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21st September 2023 
 

Milk for Autumn Term 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Unfortunately our Milk Supplier Fresh Pastures went out of business on the last day of term before the 
Summer Holiday. As a result we have been unable to offer families the option to pay for school milk until a 
new supplier was found.  
 
Our Academy Trust have now found a new supplier and we are able to offer families the option to pay for 
milk for the remainder of the Autumn Term starting from Monday 2nd October to Thursday 21st of 
December 2023, at the cost of £17.50. 
 
Children who are under 5 are eligible and will receive free milk until the term after their 5th birthday.  
 
If your child receives benefit related Free School Meals they will also be eligible for free milk. If you feel you 
may be eligible for Free School Meals then please apply using the online form at 
www.bradford.gov.uk/benefits/applying-for-benefits/free-school-meals/. Alternatively, you can contact 
the Benefits Office on 01274 432772. 
 
Payments for milk can only be made on ParentPay online no later than Thursday 28th September 2023. 
Payments cannot be accepted after this date. 
 
Thank you 
 
Margaret McMillan Primary School 


